
Cold weather 

At the moment, we are being advised that it is best to keep rooms well ventilated.  This 

means that we have the windows open in school.  The heating is on, but it is quite chil-

ly in the classrooms.  However, I have already sent out information to parents about 

extra layers for children, but I thought I would remind you again.   

Children can wear a royal blue fleece/hoodie/jumper in addition to their usual school 

uniform.  They should also wear layers underneath—perhaps a t-shirt as well as their 

vest.  If children complain of the cold in class, we also let them wear their coats.   

We are trying really hard to keep everyone safe and well.  Sending children in to 

school with lots of layers will really help.  Thank you. 

It looks like we might have a little bit of wintry weather this weekend.  Please make 

sure we have up to date contact details for you in case we have to close school at 

short notice.   

Building works 

Work is moving on quite swiftly and the work on the roof is on schedule to be finished 

according to the planned timescale at the moment.  The builders have been helping 

out Hare class with a writing project which the children have really enjoyed.  More ma-

terials have arrived on site this week. 

Christmas 

The children have started recording their Christmas performances this week and we 

will let you know as soon as they are available on the website.   

Please send Christmas cards in from Monday 14th December.  They will all be distrib-

uted on the last day of term.   

Christmas jumper day is Friday 18th December.  Children can wear a Christmas jump-

er, hat, headband, if they would like to.  Otherwise they can just wear uniform as usu-

al. 

We will be having Christmas movies and snacks kindly sponsored by the Friends dur-

ing the last few days of term.  Thank you to the Friends for supplying the dvds and 

snacks for this.   

Keep safe and well. 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas! 
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Dates for Your Diary: 

Friday 18th December—

Christmas jumpers 

Tuesday 22nd December—

end of term 

Monday 11th January—Start 

of term 

 

Due to COVID-19, we are 

not planning to invite parents 



Stars of the week! 

This week’s ‘Stars of  the Week’ are: 

 

Deer    Mia   Seth 

  

Mole    Kerija  Jake  

 

Kestrel   Aiden  Sophie 

    

Hare    Ben   Leah  

  

Rabbit   Tristan  George 

 

Hedgehog   James  Molly 

 

Badger   Isla S  Charlie B  

 

Fox    Henry H  Sophie 

 

Ducklings   Ollie-Jack   

 

 

Congratulations to you all! 


